
Conference on financial 
statistics: November 1985 

Annual conferences have been organised in recent years under 

the aegis of the Statistics Users' Council, with the object of 

promoting discussion between compilers and users of official 

statistics. The subject of this year's conference will be financial 

statistics: it will be held at the Royal Society, 6 Carlton House 

Terrace, London SWI on Wednesday 13 November. 

The programme, which has been arranged by the Bank of 

England in conjunction with representatives of producers and 

users of financial statistics from the public and private sectors, 

is provisional at this stage, but is expected to include the 

following: 

Morning sessions 

1 Theme: The current scene 

Discussion of papers from HM Treasury and the 

Central Statistical Office 

2 Theme: Adaptation and change in UK financial statistics 

(domestic and external) 

Discussion of papers from the Bank of England, 

the British Bankers' Association and the London 

Business School 

Afternoon sessions 
3 Theme: Industrial and commercial companies­

problems and prospects 

Discussion of papers from the Central Statistical 

Office, the Society ofInvestment Analysts and the 

Department of Applied Economics, Cambridge 

4 Panel discussion and open forum 

The conference will conclude with an evening reception. 

Enquiries about the conference should be addressed to the 

Secretary of the Conference Planning Committee: 

D J Fecci Esq, 

Financial Statistics Division, 

Bank of England, 

Threadneedle Street, 

London EC2R 8AH 

Telephone: 01-601 4444 Ext. 3929 
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